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Thank you for your interest in Rainbow Nursery School, a ministry of West Broadway Baptist Church. We have 

adopted an admissions policy that opens the school to families who are like-minded spiritually, who are 

supportive of our philosophy, objectives, and standards of education. Our purpose is to serve families who 

desire not simply a private education, but a distinctively Christian education for their children. 

Before applying for admission to Rainbow Nursery School, please read the Family Handbook provided in this 

introductory packet. The Family Handbook will introduce you to many of the school policies, procedures, and 

expectations for families. 

West Broadway Baptist Church/Rainbow Nursery School Statement of Faith 

West Broadway Baptist Church and Rainbow Nursery School follow the Baptist Faith and Message 2000 

(http://www.sbc.net/bfm2000/bfm2000.asp), but it is not the extent of our beliefs. The Bible itself, as the 

inspired and infallible Word of God that speaks with final authority concerning truth, morality, and the proper 

conduct of mankind, is the sole and final source of all that we believe. For the purposes of West Broadway 

Baptist Church and Rainbow Nursery School’s faith, doctrine, practice, policy, and discipline, our Pastor, 

Deacons, and Nursery School Committee are the final interpretive authority on the Bible’s meaning and 

application. 

The first several pages of our Handbook explain our religious purpose, mission, and beliefs. This school 

unashamedly believes, teaches, and practices a literal interpretation of the Word of God. If you do not agree 

with our religious mission and beliefs, enrolling your child in our school will likely cause him or her confusion. 

For example, if a question regarding biblical lifestyles arises in your child’s classroom, the teacher will answer 

from a biblical viewpoint consistent with our philosophy statement. If your beliefs and lifestyle choices are not 

in agreement with our doctrinal stance, that answer will likely create conflict in your child’s heart and mind. 

This internal conflict could drive a wedge between you and your child due to confusion about our teaching and 

what he or she learns at home. We respect your desire to place your child in the best possible learning 

environment, but if you are not in full agreement with our doctrinal positions, it will be best for all concerned 

if you do not enroll your child in Rainbow Nursery School. 

Biblical principles are integrated into every subject taught at Rainbow Nursery School. Our staff is committed 

not only to academic excellence, but also to teaching children how to apply the truths of God’s Word to every 

aspect of life. If you are in agreement with the teaching of God’s Word and this school complements the 

beliefs and ideals your child is taught at home, we look forward to partnering with you to educate your child in 

God’s truth and love. If you have questions we would love to discuss this with you. Please contact: 

RNSpreschool@gmail.com or 502-495-2489. 
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